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Amendment to Parent/Carer Contracts


We have made a slight amendment to the Parent/Carer contract. This is the contract you will sign once your child starts at after school club. This is not a new condition and fees have always been reviewed by the after school club committee, however we have included the below into the contract.


The following statement is now in the contract under fees.


“In order to ensure the club is sustainable fees will be reviewed annually. Parent/Carers will receive advance notice of any fee increases”


If you have any queries about this please let me know. 





 








A Reminder all Parent/Carers���


We kindly ask that after school club fees are made prior to each session or paid in advance. If you are experiencing any difficulties with payments please let me know as soon as possible. In order to secure the future of the club it is important that fees are paid on time.


Thanks Carrie 








Tell us what you think?


We are always keen to celebrate our successes and look at new ways to making club better. 


If you have any ideas you’d like to share please let us know 


Carrie (Club Manager) 


Wendy (Deputy Manager)  





Good News�


�


Pens meadow After School Club has recently been awarded £32,321 to support the running of after school club over the next 3 years.  Due to the high staffing levels our young people need to attend club the running costs are always considerably higher and fees are not sufficient to cover running costs. The grant will enable club to continue to provide high staffing levels, a wide range of activities and opportunities for all the young people who attend.


So we would like to say a very big Thank you to Pudsey and Children in Need.








�

















 











Pens Meadow after School Activity Club 








 Pens Meadow After School Club





November 2016








